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Press Release

Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. Achieves BA 9000 Accreditation

Troy, Ml July 9, 2014 — Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. is pleased to announce
that it has achieved BA 9000 accreditation through the ANAB.

BA 9000: National Institute of Justice Body Armor Quality Management System
Requirements (“BA 9000”) is intended to be implemented and applied in conjunction
with ISO 9001 with respect to processes for constructing/assembling body armor of
manufacturers of ballistic-resistant body armor that supply members of the federal,
state, tribal and local law enforcement and corrections community. BA 9000
incorporates the requirements of ISO 9001.

The standard was developed by the National Institute of Justice. The National Institute
of Justice (NIJ), a component of the Office of Justice Programs, is the research,
development, and evaluation agency of the U.S. Department of Justice and is dedicated
to researching crime control and criminal justice issues. NIJ also develops standards
and test methods for law enforcement and corrections equipment, including body armor,
and operates the voluntary NIJ Ballistic Body Armor Compliance Testing Program.

About Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc.

Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. is dedicated to differentiating itself as an effective
provider of certification services, as well as ensuring that we create value for our
customers, industry stakeholders, and employees. PJR understands the importance of
impatrtiality in carrying out its management system certification activities, manages
conflict of interest, and ensures the objectivity of its management certification activities.
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